
Taxation  Department  13/01/2025

•  For  the  year  2025  and  beyond,  it  will  be  mandatory  to  submit

The  Tax  Department  informs  that,  within  the  first  half  of  2025,  the  submission  
of  the  (Employer)  Tax  &  Contributions  Withholding  Declaration  (TF  7)  and  the  
payment  of  Tax  and  Contributions  will  be  carried  out  through  the  TFA  system.

Until  the  completion  of  the  submission  process  of  the  TF7  Declaration  
through  the  TFA  system,  the  following  applies:

monthly  Tax  Declarations  7.

•  Submission  of  the  TF7  Declaration  up  to  and  including  the  year  2023

•  ALL  monthly  TF7  Returns  for  2025  (from  January)  must  be  submitted,  including  those  for  which  

tax  and  contribution  payments  were  made  through  the  Tax  Portal.

including,  will  be  done  through  the  TAXISnet  system.

•  For  the  submission  of  the  monthly  TF7  Declaration

•  Monthly  withholding  payments  of  Tax  and  Contributions  for  the  years  
2023,  2024  and  2025  will  be  made  through  the  Tax  Portal.

The  use  of  a  Tax  
Identification  Number  (TIN)  is  mandatory  for  each  employee.

After  the  start  of  submitting  the  TF7  Declaration  through  the  system

For  the  submission  of  the  TF7  Declaration  through  the  TFA  system,  the  following  will  be  issued:

TFA,  the  following  will  apply:

Relevant  Information  Guides  and  Online  Seminars  will  be  held.

•  Both  the  submission  of  the  TF7  Declaration  and  the  payment  of  withholding  
tax  and  contributions  will  be  carried  out

The  starting  date  for  submitting  the  TF7  Declaration  and  paying  Tax  and  
Contributions  through  the  TFA  system  will  be  announced  with  the  issuance  of  
a  relevant  announcement.

Submission  of  the  (Employer)  Withholding  and  Tax  and  Contributions  
Declaration  (TF  7)  through  the  TAX  FOR  ALL  (TFA)  System

exclusively  through  the  TFA  system.
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